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17 March 2020 

Hartenbos Camp Meeting 

From:   Hartenbos Camp Meeting Commitee 
To:   All Members 
RE:   Cancelation of Hartenbos Camp Meeting 2020 
 
Dear members, 

We great you in the wonderful name of Jesus Christ our Lord and Saviour, 

The last week has created a lot of uncertainty and the future is even more unpredictable as we 

see COVID-19’s effect on the world and specifically our context. It is within these uncertain times 

that we need to be firm in decision making and quick to act to ensure the safety and wellbeing 

of all our members, especially the most vulnerable in our midst. 

It is with this background that the Hartenbos Camp Meeting Organising Committee took the 

following action: 

WHEREAS the South African Government declared a National State of Disaster on 15 
March 2020, 
WHEREAS the SAU and Cape Conference of the SDA Church issued a statement 
addressing Camp Meetings on 16 March 2020, 

“Further, and with immediate effect, all camp meetings and other big gatherings 
planned to be held within the next two months will need to be cancelled” COVID 
19 Response (SAU/CC) 

VOTED to CANCEL Hartenbos Camp Meeting for 2020. 
 

Please note that a correspondence containing the plan of action regarding payments already 

made for Camp Meeting 2020 will be issued within the next week (7 Days). Clear procedure and 

method will be communicated as to ensure that all role players and members are considered 

within reasonable grounds amidst this crisis period. We assure you that this is taking the highest 

priority and therefore kindly ask for patience in this regard. 

Kind regards, 

 

 

 

Lr. Arnold Neuhoff 

Hartenbos Camp Meeting Planning Committee Chairperson 

 


